
 
Drive Products Regina is moving!!! 

 
 
Our NEW Regina facility is currently in the final stages of its renovation. Our new location 
will be located at 338 Mill Street about 15 minutes north of our current location. 
 
We’re very excited to move into a 9300 sq.ft. facility with 5 acres of additional space. It will 
feature 4 bays, new office space, customer service reception area, and plenty of parking 
and storage. 
 
We expect to be moved in by the 2nd week of February 2022, please note that for the next 
couple of weeks as we begin to move out of our current facility at 288 Hodsman Rd. we 
will be operating with limited capacity.  Should you have any concerns or need immediate 
assistance please see the contact information below or contact one of our other branches 
who will be happy to assist you as we complete our move. 
 
 
Pat Buxton – Operations –pbuxton@driveproducts.com  or 306-591 -0252 
 
Charn Narang – Territory manager – cnarang@driveproducts.com or 403-389-2807 
 

Date: January 10, 2022  
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